
Dear  

FREEDOM OF INFORMA TION 

Thank you for your e-mail to the Scotland Office of 13 December 2012. 

You asked for the following information under the Freedom of Information Aci 2000: 

How much has the Scottish Office paid in fines to the European Union from May 
2010 to the present? 

The Scotland Office has not paid any fines to the European Union from May 2010 to 
. the present. 

I hope you find .this helpful. 

If you are dissatisfied with the decision made in relation to your request you may ask 
for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be addressed to: 

FOIOfficer 
1 Melville Crescent 
EDINBURGH 
EH37HW 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner fora decision. The contact details 
are: 

Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
CHESHIRE SK95AF 

If you have any queries about this letter please contact me .. 

Yours Sincerely 

 




